NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held in the Common Council
Chambers of City Hall in the City of Manitowoc on Monday, May 17, 2021 at 6:33 P.M., for the
purpose of hearing any and all interested parties in the matter of a proposed Adaptive Reuse
Conditional Use Permit for the establishment of an Office, Employee Training, and Remote
Monitoring located at 1004 N. 17" Street pursuant to 15.130(3)k.
Further information may be obtained at the office of Community Development.
If you need accommodation for this meeting, please notify the City Clerk’s office at least
48 hours in advance of the meeting (or as soon as possible after the meeting is posted, if posted
less than 48 hours prior to the meeting time) at 686-6950.
Dated this 29" day of April, 2021.
Published May 3 & 10, 2021
(Signed) Mackenzie Reed-Kadow, City Clerk
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